
Pursuant to N.C. General Stat-
ute 158-7.1, notice is hereby
given that a public hearing will
be held by the High Point City
Council on Monday, April 15,
2019, at 5:30 p.m. in the
Council Chambers, High Point
Municipal Building, 211 S.
Hamilton Street, High Point,
NC, for the purpose of receiv-
ing public input on a funding
request from a company con-
sidering locating at 2100 E.
Martin Luther King, Jr., Drive
in High Point. The company
proposes adding up to 40 full-
t ime jobs  and invest ing
$2,000,000 in building upfit
and equipment. The High
Point City Council will con-
s ide r  au tho r i z ing  up  to
$87,600. The source of fund-
ing would be the Economic
Development Incentive Fund,
which is funded by general
and electric revenues. The
City would be authorized to
provide this financial assist-
ance upon the company’s in-
vestment and job creation –
pursuant to an incentive per-
formance agreement contain-
ing benchmarks and schedule
for the payment of such finan-
cial assistance. For further in-
formation, please call 336-
883-3116.
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